We need a task force to independently review the actions of the OMB.
The current OMB's actions are absolutely reprehensible against one of the finest medical doctors in Oregon, Dr. Paul Thomas.

The current OMB needs to be reprimanded and removed from service immediately.

They have endangered lives via their "emergency" action against Dr. Thomas and they have crippled hundreds of patients
who depend on Dr. Thomas's care.

After months of fact gathering and hearing Dr. Thomas's testimony they have still not
reinstated this doctors license and given no response for their actions.
All while Oregonians need doctors, especially during this time of "emergency".

Immediate action should be swift and just for this unimaginable crime against the citizens of Oregon.

We need people on the OMB who are ethical, care about people, quality of care and can make intelligent decisions based on facts,
not opinions.

Please, create a non-bias, multi-party task force to review the actions of the current OMB immediately. Our health depends upon it.



